
 
 

PVS Mission Statement 
PVS Supports and promotes excellence for all through competition, education, innovation and leadership 
 

PVS Vision Statement 
PVS: Leadership and excellence in and out of the pool 

Potomac Valley Swimming 
Board of Directors 
October 15, 2020 
Electronic Vote 

 

Since the PVS-hosted and club-hosted meet schedule approved in January has been suspended 
indefinitely due to COVID-19 and in order to give smaller PVS clubs the opportunity to compete during 
this time, the following motion was proposed.  Current policy requires any meet consisting of more than 
three teams to be on the PVS schedule approved by the Competition Committee and the Board.  Current 
policy also requires the meet announcement for such meets to be submitted 30 days prior to the entry 
deadline for sanctioning.  The policy for tri, dual and intrasquad requires submission of the meet 
announcement 5 days before the meet. 

 
PVS will allow the sanctioning of club-hosted meets of more than three PVS teams, subject to USA 
Swimming Rules, PVS Policies, and all the current sanctioning requirements in place for tri, dual and 
intrasquad meets.  This temporary policy will be in place until 31-Dec-2020.  The PVS Board will 
review, at that time, to determine an extension to and/or modification of this temporary policy until 
PVS can resume the normal approved schedule of competitions.  

 

By electronic vote on October 15, 2020, the motion was APPROVED.   

 


